
      
 

Notice of Objects and Activities Affecting Navigable Airspace 
Hammer Head Tower Crane at Hobsonville Point 
 

The Director of Civil Aviation has received notification from CBC Construction 
Ltd of a proposal to operate a hammer head crane at Hobsonville Point.   

Pursuant to Civil Aviation Rule 77.17(a), the Director of Civil Aviation is 
conducting an aeronautical study to determine whether the specific proposal, if 
executed, will constitute a hazard in navigable airspace. 

In accordance with Rule 77.17(b) the Director invites interested parties to make 
submissions concerning the proposal. Submissions should quote Work Request 
18/77/2 and be addressed to: 

 

Group Executive Officer 
Personnel Licensing and Aviation Services 
Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand 
PO Box 3555 
Wellington 6140 
Fax: 04-569-2024 
Email: aero@caa.govt.nz 

 

Closing date for submissions 18 August 2017. 
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